
 
 

 

 
 

 

December 8, 2017 

Elections Committee Membership 

 

Issue: Elections Committee Term Renewals & Initial Appointments 

 

Background: Per Resolution 2008-2, Committee Policy “At its December meeting, the Board 

shall make the appointments/reappointments it deems appropriate and confirm the rosters of the 

committees, including those members entering the second year of their two-year term.”  

By November 1, 2017, the committee chairperson, Bette Rohrback, submitted to the Executive 

Assistant, for inclusion in the November board meeting agenda and board book, a compilation of 

all requests received for either initial appointment or reappointment, along with the committee’s 

recommendation with regard to such requests. At the November 18, 2017 regular board meeting, 

the Board received and considered these compilations and recommendations in anticipation of 

acting upon them at its December 16, 2017 regular board meeting. As such, attached are the 

compilations of recommended membership renewals for the Elections Committee, in addition to 

completed committee application forms from the rest of the current members entering the second 

year of their two-year term.  

Membership Renewals Recommendation: 

1. Bette Rohrback 

Initial Applicant Recommendation: 

1. Courtney Murrell 

Current Members Entering Second Year of Term: 

1. Karolyn Gander 
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Prepared By: Bette Rohrback, Chair of the Elections Committee, and Megan 

                       Rodman, Executive Assistant 

Board Meeting Date: December 16, 2017 
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